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CATIC FOUNDATION DONATES TO NEW BOYS & GIRLS CLUB BUILDING IN HARTFORD 
 

Not even a steady rain could dampen the excitement of the June 11th groundbreaking for Hartford 
Boys & Girls Clubs' new South end Club, scheduled to open in the fall of 2021. To support the 
building of the new facility, The CATIC Foundation presented a donation to the Boys & Girls Clubs 
of Hartford, Inc. as a capital campaign contribution.  
Attorney Bruce Zawodniak of CATIC National Commercial Services in Hartford and CATIC’s 
liaison to the CATIC Foundation delivered the check to the Boys & Girls Club. The new Club, 
located on Ledyard Street behind Hartford’s Burr Elementary School, will serve an additional 1,500 
Hartford youth. 

 
The CATIC Foundation, Inc. is the charitable arm of CATIC Financial, Inc., and the Foundation provides support 
primarily to bar-related entities or entities that exist for the education of lawyers and for the advancement of the legal 
profession; and secondarily to not-for-profit organizations engaged in charitable works. Founded in 1965 by attorneys, 
CATIC is a Bar-Related® title insurance company whose mission is to promote the role of the real estate attorney in the 
real estate transaction. CATIC is the major operating subsidiary of CATIC Financial, Inc. For more information about 
CATIC, please visit our website, www.CATIC.com. 
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